
 
 

Stapleford Twinning Association 
This year Stapleford reaches the milestone of 45 years of Twinning (le 
jumelage, in French) and a group of 18 Twinners will be travelling to France 
between the 3rd and the 5th May to celebrate and enjoy the camaraderie and 
friendships that have been forged over that time. 
 
We continue to hold social events for both members and non-members which 
are publicised on our website, twinning.staplefordvillage.org.uk, and in the 
Stapleford Messenger. 
 
New members are always welcome. Details on how to join are on our website. 
 
. 
 

Tony Hore 
Chairman 

 
 


